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[EXTERNAL]: WSLK-AM (BSTA-20201006AAG

Terry Suggs <tlcomm@live.com>
Mon 6/7/2021 8:12 PM

To: Jerome Manarchuck <Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov>
Cc: fccman3@shentel.net <fccman3@shentel.net>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please
use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Hello Jerry,

| am responding to your inquiry on question 7.7. The answer is yes regarding the Environmental
Protection Act. The facility is in a control environment and the long wire is positioned 35 feet above
ground. There are no issues or rf exposure to humans or animals.

Thank you,

Terry Suggs
757-679-8212
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